
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

5. BRIEFINGS 
 
 5.1 Templeton Pool 
 
  John Filsell, Manager Recreation and Sports Unit, spoke to the Board regarding its request for 

information about a possible extension to the summer hours of Templeton Pool and possible 
Board funding for this purpose.  This issue was initially raised during a deputation from the 
Templeton Residents Association to the Board meeting on 10 July 2007. 

 
  John Filsell identified a number of initiatives for involving the local community with the running of 

the pool and programmes at the pool.  However, he advised that staff did not support an 
extension to the summer hours of the pool or the Board committing funding for this purpose. 

 
 5.2 Healthy Environment Strategies 
 
  Kelvin McMillan, Policy and Planning Team, Strategic Support Unit, provided an update to the 

Board on the range of strategies being developed as part of the Council’s Healthy Environment 
programme. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


